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Monday 24th June 2024 
RE: Reading Volunteers   
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. At Perry Hall Primary School, we strive to provide the best 
possible education and support for our pupils. As part of our continued commitment to 
enhancing the reading experience for our students, we are reaching out to request your help. 

Starting from September 2024, we are looking for parent and carer volunteers to assist with 
one-to-one reading sessions with our pupils. We warmly welcome parents and carers – 
including grandparents – to support us with reading in school.  

These sessions are crucial in developing our pupils’ literacy skills and fostering a love for 
reading. Your support can make a significant impact on their educational journey. 

If you are interested in volunteering for this important initiative, please register your interest 
at the school office. Please note that volunteering will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure 
and Barring Service (DBS) check, which will be processed through the school. We kindly ask 
volunteers to commit to at least one term, if not the academic year, to ensure consistency 
and continuity in the support provided to the pupils. Volunteers can do as many afternoons 
as they can manage (Monday-Thursday). 

The support and dedication of parent and carer volunteers are invaluable in enriching the 
learning experience of our students. Your involvement can make a real difference in helping 
our pupils achieve their full potential. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to the educational development of 
our students. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school office. 

We look forward to working together to create a positive learning environment for all our 
pupils. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Fellows 
(Headteacher) 
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